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Evaluation of Queensland Police Service Taser Trial 
Minister for Police, Corrective Services and Emergency Services

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]On 1 July 2007 a 12-month trial of the use of Tasers by senior officers in Metropolitan South, Metropolitan North and South Eastern Regions commenced. On 1 April 2008 the trial was expanded to include all frontline operational officers in Dutton Park Division. 
2. An evaluation of the trial was undertaken by the Queensland Police Service in consultation with the Crime and Misconduct Commission. 
3. Cabinet noted the evaluation report and endorsed its public release.

4. Attachment
· Review of the Queensland Police Service Taser Trial Report
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